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         May 11, 2020 
 
Good morning Teed families, 
  
As we entry another week of online learning, we thank you all for your patience and assistance 
in your child’s new education format. We are anxiously awaiting to have more information 
about what September will bring to our school and others. As we prepare for ongoing online 
learning and looking ahead, staff have been busily meeting, preparing for whatever the future 
may bring us in terms of face to face instruction combined with an online component. Once we 
have more detailed information, we will pass this along to you. 
  
Thank you to all of the families who came by the school this past week to collect their children’s 
items. Out of 200 students, we had all items picked up except for approximately 25. These items 
have been stored away and will be returned to students in September. It was wonderful to see 
parents and in some cases children last week. Everyone indicated they were anxious to return to 
“normal” but were keeping safe. 
  
Our playgrounds remain closed and we would ask you to remind the children to try their best to 
stay off of the equipment when out playing in the neighbourhood.  With the warmer weather 
beginning, please take advantage of the learning opportunities outside on your back yard, great 
writing, science observation, art and physical educational opportunities are just outside in your 
backyards. Teachers are in the process of sending along your weekly learning plans and home 
connection class will occur on Wednesday of this week. Please remember we are only an email 
away if you have any questions. 
  
Have a great week and we look forward to seeing you hopefully soon. 
  
Mark Crowley 
Principal 

 


